
Quilting on the Line Quilt Guild 
2024 Membership Form 

 
Annual dues in the amount of $20.00** are expected to be paid by January 31st. (If dues are not paid by 
January 31, the member’s record will be marked inactive and said member will no longer have voting 
privileges. Dues will not be pro-rated for members joining mid-year.) 
 
Membership is open to the public and requires payment of appropriate dues that are not refundable. A 
membership form must be completed upon application or renewal. No person shall be discriminated 
against for any reason. 
 
Members are eligible to vote, to attend monthly meetings, and to participate in Show & Tell and other 
activities. Some activities may involve additional costs. Members are encouraged to serve on at least one 
committee, to participate in the annual quilt show or bingo, and in the guild’s major projects. 
 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Detach here 

 
 

***NOTE: For 2024 ONLY, 2023 members in good standing will be charged $10 for 2024 if dues are paid at the November, 
2023 meeting or are postmarked by December 30) 
 
Please complete this form and return it to Kathy Sears, Asst. Treasurer, along with $20 ($10 as 
noted above) (cash or check made payable to Quilting on the Line). 

 
Name: Birthday month/day  

 

Mailing Address:  
 

City, State, ZIP  
 

Email  
 

Home Phone Cell  
 
 

Please give completed form and payment to Kathy in person at a guild meeting. You may also mail form and check to 

 
Kathy Sears 

10 Victoria Falls Drive  
Sparks, MD 21152 

 

Contact Kathy with any questions: 410-472-2945 or Sun19bis@gmail.com    


